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Community Update: COVID 19 Response, June 3

Essex- On Monday, June 1, Town of Essex Council agreed to the reopening of Colchester
Beach as well as the Town’s parks, excluding sports fields.

The beach is open to the public for passive use only. All non-sport fields parks, such as
Heritage Park, Sadler’s Pond, and Colchester Park, are also open for passive recreation
activities, like walking and jogging. Sports fields remain closed until further notice.

Groups and individuals may also use parks for other fitness activities. All users must
maintain physical distancing and limit groups to five or fewer individuals.

For a full summary of changes to Town of Essex operations and facilities, please visit
www.essex.ca/COVID
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